
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

27 September 2022 

 

Re – Class of 2023 Passport to the Prom and Leavers Hoodies 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Welcome back to school for the class of 2023! Over the summer we celebrated exceptional exam results for 
the students, and it is with this in mind that we look forward to celebrating even further successes in the 
next academic year.   
 
Please read the following information about the future celebrations for the year group.   
 
Prom Information 
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that we have secured a venue for the Year 11 Prom for the Hungerhill school 
class of 2023 and would like to ask you to save the date. 
 
The Prom will take place at, Castle Park, Armthorpe Road, Doncaster, DN2 5QB on June 23.  Students 
should arrive between 6:30-7.00pm and they should be collected at 11:00pm.    
 
After the amazing send off for our Class off 2022 we are really excited about the upcoming preparations for 
this year’s cohort and want to give every student every opportunity to join their fellow students in 
celebrating the completion of their GCSE’s and moving on to the next stage of their lives. 
 
This school year at Hungerhill School we are running an initiative that is called ‘Passport To The Prom’. This 
is to incentivise students to achieve the best they can achieve in all areas within this crucial final year at 
Hungerhill school.  
 
It starts with all students being awarded 10 points and therefore by default being in a qualifying position to 
go to the prom. The loss of all 10 points by the end of June 2023 will lead to the withdrawal of their 
invitation to the Hungerhill Class of 2023 Prom.  
 
Prom points will be given out starting with the initial 10 as previously mentioned, but students can be 
awarded points as well as losing points. Students must qualify in June 2023 with a minimum of 1 prom 
point in order to retain their invitation to the Prom.  Further details can be found on the school website 
that clearly outlines the initiative.  There will also be a further award for the top scoring points of the year 
group.   
 



 
 

 

As you are aware attendance in school is essential in supporting students achieve their full potential.  Any 
student with less than 95% attendance will not be permitted to the prom.  
 
We will provide further information about the cost of the prom in the coming year. 
 
Leavers Hoodies 
 
The year 11 leaver hoodies have proven historically to be a successful and well received momentum of 
their five years of school.  In a time of GDPR we require permissions to place student names on the back of 
these.  We would therefore like you to complete the following link that allows the designing of these to 
commence.  The following link must be completed by all, whether you provide permission or not please.   
 
https://forms.office.com/r/YE0029Vk0A 
 
 
We will communicate later in the academic year about purchasing this item.   
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 

                                        
 
 
 
Mrs L Pond                                             Mrs J Laidlaw                               Mr Wayne Simpson 
Headteacher                                          Deputy Headteacher                  Inclusion, Engagement and Welfare Lead 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
    
 

 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/YE0029Vk0A

